
06 (18.10.2024)

This week has been Community 
week at Beacon. All our children 
have been learning about our 
locality and they have all had a 
wonderful time giving back to 
our local area. As well as all the 
hard work, help and 
improvements, our children have 
also loved meeting local groups, 
volunteers and lots of very 
special people within our 
community. Thank you to all the 
local organisations who 
welcomed our children, thank 
you to our families who offered 
support and the public who have 
given such wonderful feedback.

In addition, we have welcomed visitors into school from our local police, fire 
station and Bodmin Major Councillor Liz Ahearn to talk to our children about 
how their jobs impact the local community.

We have been overwhelmed by the number of donations we have received 
for our local food bank. Thank you to everyone who has given so 
generously, your support is greatly appreciated. Community week has been 
wonderful and a great opportunity for our school to give something back to 
our town.

We are looking forward to seeing you for our teacher and parent meetings 
next Monday and Tuesday evening. As always, these meetings will take 
place in our school hall. As well as meeting with your child’s teacher, there 
will be the opportunity for you to look through your children’s books and the 
work that the class has completed so far this term. There will also be the 
opportunity to talk to members of our inclusion team who will be on hand 
to signpost our families to any support both through school and other 
outside agencies. There will also be support from our admin team applying 
for free school meals, booking school lunches/MyEd, as well as other useful 
help desks and even a uniform swap shop which we currently need the 
larger jumper sizes if you have any you no longer need. We look forward to 
seeing you all next week.

Wishing you a 
lovely weekend



Key Events for next week– Reception and KS1

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception PE- fun games.
Inventing stories -
where is your story 

going to be set? 

Learning with Bertie 
Owl about how Jesus 

is special. 

What Habitat are we 
going to look at today?

Drop 
everything and 

read.

Year 1
Ordering numbers in 

maths.

Investigating similarities 
and differences in 

human beings. 

PE today –
Fundamentals.

Funky French Thursday.
Drop 

everything and 
read.

Year 2
Learning new shading 

techniques
Short burst writing PE - Fundamentals 

Creating our final 'Still 
Life' drawings

Drop 
everything and 

read.



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Writing up our 

Independent writing!

Maths Fun! 

Adding and 
subtracting three-

digit numbers

New Art Unit

Painting with Texture!
Funky French! Drop Everything 

and Read!

Year 4
Starting new RE Unit -

Judaism
PE

Mid-week Maths
Challenge

Funky French
Drop Everything 

and Read

Year 5
Continuing Addition and 

Subtraction
Musical Masterclass 

Trip to Truro 
PE - Dance Funky French 

Drop Everything 
and Read!

Year 6
Introducing Prime 

Numbers

Should children be 
sent to Juvenile 

Detention Centres? 
– Our writing focus

Denmark Vs Norway 
– which country uses 
renewable energy the 

best?

Funky French 
Thursday

Drop Everything 
and Read

Cosmonauts Amazing Art Sensational Science PSHE Outdoor learning Cooking 



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

Come rain or shine we have been busy outside. 
We built a stage for dancing on and a few of us 
even belted out some tunes with makeshift 
microphones. We've also been busy helping the 
reception children decorate stones so that they 
could place them around the town so keep 
your eyes peeled for them!
Please can we ask that children bring their 
wellies in so that we can all enjoy the outdoors 
whatever the weather. Thank you :) 

Another super week in Reception. We have 
enjoyed decorating stones and placing them in 
the community to spread kindness and make 
people smile on these very rainy days.
In RE, we have continued to learn about special 
people with Bertie Owl. This week we looked at 
Jesus and why Christians believe he is special. 
We learnt all about the miracles he performed, 
the children described them as magic!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 1 have had an exciting week learning about 
animals in our science lessons this week.  The 
children were super brave holding and touching 
the fish to feel what scales felt like, "slippery" 
and "slimey" were two of the favourite
adjectives.  
We have also learnt about various features of 
mammals, reptiles, amphibians, fish and birds, 
we talked about how they have similarities and 
differences.

What an incredibly busy week we have had in 
Year 2 this week! We've come to the end of 
our science unit with a tour of the school 
discussing what materials are used and why, 
based on their properties. We also enjoyed 
making our gingerbread men to deliver to a 
local care home for community week. And 
finally, we completed our independent writing 
this week, which showcased some 
phenomenal handwriting!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What an incredibly busy week we have had in
Year 3 this week! This week was community
week, and we have worked incredibly as a team,
to clean up and tidy up the local scout hut for
the community. The before and after are truly
amazing! Aswell as working in the community,
we've been learning all about how the
importance of water is in Hindu religion. We have
had so much fun in RE and it has made us aware
of the importance of water to us. Brilliant Work
Year 3!

Year 4 continue to be amazing.  It has been 
brilliant this week being able to support our local 

community by conducting a litter pick on 
the Beacon and the surrounding areas.  All 

children took such pride in the work they were 
doing, which was so lovely to see.  

Alongside this, children have been writing their 
own wishing tale and exploring computer coding 

in the afternoons.
Well done Year 4 – keep shining bright!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week year 5 have started their new math's topic
of Addition and Subtraction. We have been learning different
mental math strategies to support our written calculations in
the coming weeks. We also had our final session of the
'Decider' workshop; we have learned different techniques to
help with our emotions and feelings.

We had a lovely afternoon helping the Community by cleaning
the road signs around our community. Thankfully, the sun was
shining! Head to Facebook to see some photos.
To add to our busy week, we also started our new text 'The
Happening'. We had a wonderful hook, creating spirographs,
inspired by the crop circles within our text. What a week!

Year 6 have had a fantastic week: they have begun exploring 
discussion texts linked to our story of Holes; they have learnt 
about factors and multiples in Maths; in Geography we have 
learnt how carbon dioxide contributes to climate change in 
Geography and are exploring a new text in Talk for Reading.

Alongside all of this, children have been fantastic in our 
Community Week project at St. Petroc's Church: they helped 
weed a section of the grounds which will be used towards 

creating a community garden.

Well done Year 6 – thank you for shining brightly.



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

In Shine this week we have been celebrating 
community week. On Tuesday we put our 
coats on and headed out into the nearby 
area to pick up litter from our streets. 

In Science we explored  the electrical box 
and made circuits. The children were able to 
tell me what components where needed to 
make a complete circuit.

This week we had a special 
visitor from Bodmin library 
who read us a sensory story 
and brought us sensory 
resources to explore. We have 
also created salt dough 
gingerbread men, investigated 
whether gingerbread men can 
swim and made gingerbread 
houses.



Lily Mawdsley 

Bella Owen

Harvey Hawke

Effie Pearn 

Karis Davey

Mirha Farrukh

Victor Wychowaniec

Logan Setterfield

Antoni Wojcik

Jaden Dyer

Ethan Cunningham

Lexi-Jo Horkins

Reuben Eddy 

Jay

Mercedes Day

Olivia Evans

Frazer Stephens

Taking care of our Environement



Total
374 Total

462
Total
344

Total
352



Total
3078

Total
3571

Total
2552

Total
3164



Attendance Information



Attendance Information



Monday 21st October • NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
• Parent Consultations

Tuesday 22nd October • Parent Consultations 

Friday 25th October • Sibling/Family photographs from 7:45am. In the Hubble

Friday 25th October • Individual children photographs – Class Photography

Monday 28th October – 31st October • Half Term 

Monday 4th November • Inset day – school closed to students 

Tuesday 5th November • Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Thursday 7th November • Reception open Morning 9am and evening 5.30pm 

Monday 11th November • Anti bullying week
• Ukelele Lessons Y5

Tuesday 12th November • Anti Bullying week – odd socks day

Wednesday 13th November • SEND Parent workshop 2

Thursday 14th November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching – Year 5

Friday 15th November • Children in Need
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Monday 18th November • UK Parliament week 

Tuesday 19th November • Choir Fest @ Truro Cathedral 

Wednesday 20th November • Parent Workshop – Reading beyond phonics Y2-Y6

Thursday 21st November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching – Yr 5 

Monday 25th November • Last Week for clubs 
• Ukelele Lessons Y5 

Wednesday 27th November • Parent workshops – supporting year 2 maths

Thursday 28th November • Plymouth Argyle Coaching

Monday 2nd December • Beacon inset day- closed to students

Tuesday 3rd December • St Petrocs Bodmin Schools Concert 6pm

Wednesday 4th December • St Petrocs Bodmin Schools Concert 6pm

Thursday 5th December • International volunteer day
• Plymouth Argyle coaching – year 5

Thursday 12th December • Nursery Christmas Performance
• Plymouth Argyle coaching – year 5
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Monday 16th December • Preschool & Reception Performance – 2pm

Tuesday 17th December • Preschool & Reception Performance – 9.30
• Y1 & 2 Christmas performance 2pm
• KS2 Christmas Concert @ St Petrocs church 6pm

Wednesday 18th December • ARB, Y1 & 2 Christmas Performance 9.30

Thursday 19th December • Whole School Christmas Dinner
• Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 20th December • Class Parties
• Christmas Visitors

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!
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IMPORTANT

For safeguarding purposes children should not
be wearing smart watches in school.

SAFEGUARDING



SAFEGUARDING



SAFEGUARDING



Young Carers

If you believe that your child is a young carer then 

please speak to our admin team and they will 
advise you as to how we can help you in school. 

Or you can contact Cornwall Young Carers directly 
on their freephone number 01736 756655, or by 

emailing kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk.

Cornwall Young Carers complete great work with 
the young carers in our county by aiming to support 

them to self-manage caring responsibilities, 
providing information, advice and guidance over the 

phone and working with schools. 

They also provide direct 1-1 work with Young 

Carers and Young Adult Carers as well as offering 
activities on a regular basis and during the school 

holidays.

mailto:kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pm to 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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